


 

displacement. Despite the best efforts of City Mayors committed to tackling food system issues since 

signing the MUFPP, it appears we are now in a state of food emergency and need to work together to 

respond to these crises. This includes a recognition that Article 11 also states that member states should 

consider the problems of both food-importing and food-exporting countries, to ensure an equitable 

distribution of world food supplies in relation to need  

 

As an elected member of the MUFPP Steering Committee, Birmingham is calling on city leaders to pledge 

towards working collectively to address SDG 2 and ensure that the right to food is enshrined in city food 

policy. Cities that pledge will be invited to participate in a global network to work together to address 

Food Justice through our shared work on food systems and our key role in national and international 

food systems.  

 

The Pledge 
 

“As city mayors, we are committed to addressing food justice by acknowledging that all our citizens 

irrespective of status are entitled to safe and nutritious food at all times. We recognise the benefits of a 

collaborative partnership to address the global challenge of food insecurity exacerbated by the COVID-

19 pandemic, climate crisis, and disaster displacement.” 

 


